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Grant Information (to be completed by Project Contact Person)
1. District Grant # (check website for #): P-780 Name of Club: Rigby
2. Name of District Grant: Computer for Schools

3. Briefly describe your project (who did what, when and where did project activities take place?)
in 100 words or less.
The grant was used to purchase 2 sets of 10 iPads, charging stations, language acquisition
software as well as numerous education apps. The devices and language acquisition software
will assist teachers in providing the youngest learners greater opportunities to improve in
their phonemic awareness, vocabulary acquisition, comprehension and other reading skills.
Other much needed educational apps for math and other classes were also purchased. The
iPads and apps will be used at the two schools with the greatest need, and poorest
demographics, Harv ) d and Roberts Elementary Schools. They have many students who do
not speak English.

4. In one brief sentence: who were the beneficiaries of the grant activities and how many of
them were there? Students at Harwood (247) and Roberts Elementary (149) Schools,
many frc  an economically disadvantaged background, aretl aeneficiaries (ato of
396 beneficiaries) and the iPads and software will benefit the schools and students for
several years.

5. How many Rotarians participated in the project? 19 Briefly tell what did.
The entire Club was actively involved in the discussion of submitting the Grant and
deciding on the project. The Club also heard directly from the Deputy Director of the
School Foundation who described the greatest needs of the District. The entire Club also
approved the final use of the Funds. Club members, Lisa Sherick and Yvonne Thurl
provided detailed advice to the Club on selecting the specific schools that would benefit
from the computers and software and shared the demographics of the schools to
determine which were the most unlikely to have the resources to raise the funds for
them on their own. Lisa is the Superintendent of the District and Yvonne the Principal of
the High School so their experti  was invaluable. Club members, Terrent Barber and
Mike Byrne, also worked with the Foundation Board, which includes parents and
administrators to gain insight from that| ‘spective. Finally, Club President, Keith
Hammon was very supportive of the entire project and personally arranged for the Club
to get appropriate recognition in the Community. Attached, as a separate file in the






